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Date Thursday, November 18, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Glenn

Last Name Stephenson

Phone Number

Email
Cartwright Terrace
City Saskatoon
Province Saskatchewan
Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject School and playground speed zone changes

Meeting (if known)

Comments

| am writing in response to the recent approval by city council's transportation committee of increased school and now
playground speed zone restrictions. As Phil Tank of the Star Phoenix has noted, there is no evidence given to support any
changes to the present school speed zones. Plus its clear that the majority of city residents are against these changes.
The fact that "children may be present" is an argument that, because it is so broad, really means nothing. I'm sorry
councilors, but you seem to be out of touch with the wishes of the city's residents on more and more issues. That this
proposal has even gotten as far as it has is sad. Please, let common sense prevail and reject this proposal.

Yours truly,

Glenn Stephenson

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No
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